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Noeleen Roche

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 745 Catherine Goulding

 
 

From: Wexford Receptionist  
Sent: 31 August 2015 10:59 
To: Licensing Staff 
Subject: FW: Dublin Port application for licence to dump dredged material - S0024-01 13/07/2015 
 
Received at info@epa.ie 
Regards, 
Teresa Roche 
 

Duty Receptionist/Programme Officer, 
Environmental Protection Agency, P.O. Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, Wexford. 
Bosca Poist 3000, Eastát Chaisleán Bhaile Sheáin, Contae Loch Garman. 
Tel: 00353 53 91 60600:     Fax: 00353 53 91 60699:      Email: 
info@epa.ie      web:www.epa.ie 
Lo Call: 1890 33 55 99 
 

From:  
Sent: 31 August 2015 09:52 
To: Wexford Receptionist 
Subject: Dublin Port application for licence to dump dredged material - S0024-01 13/07/2015 
 
 
20 Brookwood Lawn 
Artane 
Dublin 5 
31 August 2015 
 
To whom it concerns in the EPA 
 
I am writing in relation to the proposal by Dublin City Council for large scale dredging in Dublin Port and 
to then dump the dredged material off the nose of Howth. 
 
While acknowledging that it is important that Dublin Port be developed to provide better access to Cruise 
ships (how wonderful it was to see The World cruise ship recently docked so close to the city), I believe 
much more thought must be given by the EPA to the health and safety aspects of the proposal. 
 
The EPA needs to consider fully the impact of the dredging which most likely will cause deterioration in the 
quality of the water and the subsequent risks associated with the this for humans and marine life. 
 
The destination of the dredged material must also be considered further by the EPA.  The consequences on 
the environment of dumping the material on the suggested site must be fully thought through before any 
licence is granted to Dublin Port. 
 
I ask the EPA to critically assess the consequences of Dublin Port's submission on the environment 
generally in the region in question before granting any permission to commence the work proposed. 
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Yours faithfully 
Catherine Goulding 
 
 
 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. 
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com 
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